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August 31, 2011 

Michigan Youth Employment Poster Updated

The Michigan Youth Employment workplace poster has been updated.  This is a required posting for any Michigan 
employer with minor employees; so any such employer must replace their current poster with the updated version.  
Nevertheless, because many employers who do not see themselves as users of child labor do end up employing minors 
from time to time, we suggest that all employers post the Youth Employment poster, even if they do not currently employ 
any minors.

The change in the poster reflects the transfer of authority for administering and enforcing Michigan’s Youth Employment 
Act from the Michigan Department of Licensing and Regulatory Affairs to the Department of Education, pursuant to 
Governor Rick Snyder’s Executive Order 2011-4.  The new poster became effective on August 1, 2011.  

You can download the updated poster from the State of Michigan’s website at: 
http://www.michigan.gov/documents/cis/Infosheet_posting_requirements_YESA_173930_7.pdf.

All employers should make themselves familiar with the requirements and restrictions of both Michigan’s Youth 
Employment Act and the federal Fair Labor Standards Act provisions addressing child labor.  These laws are vigorously 
enforced and easy to run afoul of, particularly for those employers who do not regularly employ minor employees. 

Employers also are reminded to regularly check state and federal workplace posting requirements to assure they are 
displaying all required postings and that the posters are up to date.

If you have any questions regarding this Client Alert, please contact your Butzel Long attorney or the authors of this Client 
Alert.

Scott T. Patterson
248.258.2506
patterson@butzel.com

Shanta S.W. McMullan
313.225.7079
mcmullan@butzel.com
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information only and is not legal advice. This information is not intended to create, and receipt of it does not constitute, a client-lawyer 
relationship. Readers should not act upon this information without seeking professional counsel. This electronic newsletter and the 
information it contains may be considered attorney advertising in some states.  If you feel you have received this information in error, or 
no longer wish to receive this service, please follow the instructions at the bottom of this message. 
 
Attorney Advertising Notice - The contents of this e-mail may contain attorney advertising under the laws of various states. Prior results 
do not guarantee a similar outcome. 
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